

OCTOBER 2020

Facebook offerings: www.Facebook.com/HooverNewHorizons

Our Facebook page is staying busy! We would love for you to interact with us there! We post something new everyday!

*Exercise videos *Educational videos & articles *Recreation & Hobby ideas
If you see something you like or enjoy give us a like or a comment on our posts..

We sure love hearing from you! ©

{Not on Facebook? That's ok! You don't have to have a log-in to be able to see our page. Just click the link above and it will take you straight to us; no log-in necessary!}

Safer At Home:

Gov. Ivey's *Safer At Home* order has been extended through November 8. The senior center remains closed at this time.

Brain teaser of the month: $_{ extstyle 0}$

What is a ghost's favorite dessert?

*September answer: a hole!

Phone-A-Friend Phone Tree:

Our *Phone-A-Friend Phone Tree* is growing! Would you like to become a part of it?

Call Abi for more info: 205-739-6713

2020 Satisfaction Survey:

Our 2020 Satisfaction survey will be emailed out and on Facebook later this month. Keep an eye out!

Contact us:

205-739-6700

Email:

hooverseniorcenter@hooveralabama.gov Website:

www.hooveralabama.gov/451/seniors

Newsletter update:

Do you know someone who would like to be added to our digital newsletter mailing list? Ask them to contact us at: hooverseniorcenter@hooveralabama.gov
We will get them added!

Trick or Treat

On Wheels!

What: A chance to drive thru to say hello and receive spooktacular treats from our sponsors!

Why: We want to show you a ghostly

good time!

When: Oct 29, 12:00PM-2:00PM

Where: HSC upper parking lot

Costumes are appreciated!

A flyer with all the thrilling details we be emailed out the week prior to the event!

Accredited by

National Institute of

National Institute of Senior Centers